Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
REGION XI
City Schools Division of Digos City

Office of the City Schools Division Superintendent Tel. No. (082) 553-8375; 553-8376; 553-8396
Fax No. (082) 553-8396
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MEMORANDUM
No. ¢89 s.2017

TO : MAE PEARL E. HONG, R.N., M.D.
Medical Officer 111

HAZEL MARIE L. ESCABILLAS, R.N.
Nurse II/ Nurse-In-Charge

RADDI KING CORPUZ
Secondary Nurse

CATHERINE ANN M. MAYOR, R.N.
School Health Coordinator - DiCHNS

FRANCES MILLICENT R. DURANO, R.N.
Senior High School Nurse

71/ v

FROM : ry‘W,INNIE E. BATOON, Ed.,D.
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendebl)/

SUBJECT : Post National School Deworming Month (NSDM) Mass
Drug Administration Implementation Conference

DATE : September 22, 2017

1. You are hereby directed to attend the one (1) day live-in Post National School
Deworming Month (NSDM) Mass Drug Administration Conference on September
28, 2017 at Grand Menseng Hotel, Davao City.

2. Food and hotel accommodation shall be charged against DOH — STHCP Funds
while transportation expenses to local funds subject to the usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations.

3. For compliance.
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HRECENED (2]
DR. WINNIE E. BATOON L. 3:280
OIC-Schools Division Superintendent et ime 2 e
Department of Education Division of Digos City £V N
Digos City i
8002

Dear Dr. Batoon,

— - -

Greetings!

The Department of Health Regional Office XI through the Soil Transmitted Helminths Control Program
will conduct a one day live-in Post National School Deworming Month (NSDM) Mass Drug
Administration Implementation Conference on September 28, 2017 at the Grand Menseng Hotel,
Magallanes St., Davao City.

In this connection, we would like to invite the Health and Nutrition Chief of Section, Nurse in ~charge
of Deworming, three (3) District Nurses, one (1) Secondary Nurse and one (1) Education Program
Supervisor in Science to attend the said activity. |

Participants are expected to present the Division Accomplishments of January and July 2017 NSDM,
gaps and recommendations to improve the implementation and Utilization report of albendazole 400
mg /mebendazole 500 mg vis-a- vis the drug requirements for 2018 NSDM |

Food and Hotel Accommodation shall be charged against DOH-STHCP Funds while travelling
expenses and per diem of participants shall be charged against sending agency subject to the usual
government accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For inquiries please call Dr. Gracita T. Berguia with telephone number 305-1904 loc 1154 ar CP
number 09285001213.

We are looking forward for your favorable response on our invitation.

Thank you and more power.

Sincerely yours,
=or the Regional Directoy
ABDULLAH B. DUMAMA JR., MD, MPA, CESO il

Assistant Secretary of Health — Mindanao Cluster

and Regional Director ANNABELLE P. YUMANG, MD, MCk
" Assistant Regional Directoy

*_HSD/ihcp/gtb

«“gistemangAyos, SerbisyonglLubos.. ASO natayo.”



